2024 August “After 5” Championships Pilot

The Pilot run of “After 5:00” Skeet Championships will be a 4-Gun Shoot with the 12, 20, 28 and 410
bore shot over four weeks during the month of August 2024. The event will be registered as a 50 target
sub-event for a 200 target HOA event. This will be an Honors Only event allowing All-American and
Class All- American points to be earned.

Shooters will pay the normal club rate charged for practice at their clubs plus NSSA and State Target fees
for their state association. Any NSSA Club with 4 or more interested shooters can participate in any
weekly sub-event of the Gauge Championships. While the hope is that shooters would shoot all of the
HOA sub-events for the month, that is not a requirement. Longruns will be used for shooters who do not
shoot the shoot off round.

The order of events will be in this format during the month of August:

Week 1: 12 Gauge will be shot the 15t -7

Week 2: 20 Gauge will be shot the 8" - 14,
Week 3: 28 Gauge will be shot the 15% - 21*,
Week 4: 410 Bore will be shot the 221 - 28,

If shooters choose, they would shoot an entire box of 3-4-5 Doubles that would be recorded as the
shoot-off long-runs for that sub-event. Sub-event longruns will be used to break ties for shooters who
do not shoot a shoot-off round. Coin flips will be used to break any long-run ties.

Shooters may pull and score their own targets, or shooters/clubs may compensate pullers, scorers, or
referees for pulling, scoring their targets.

Clubs are required to use NSSA Skeet Manager and iSkeet Functionality to sync scores with
iSkeet.org for tracking by NSSA Shoot Management. Clubs would be required to upload pictures of
score-sheets and shoot-off score-sheets to iSkeet.Org. iSkeet.org does require a free club account
setup. If clubs do not already have an account or need assistance with the software, submit a ticket
to request one at: https://iskeet.org/helpdesk/ . Tutorial videos are available at https://iskeet.org/ihelp
to help set-up and learn how to operate both NSSA Skeet Manager and iSkeet.

NSSA Shoot Management would combine all clubs and determine all winners to post weekly results.
Results would be determined on the 8", 15% 22" and 29" of the month.

The fees for the events would be paid at the end of the month and could be paid electronically by E-
Check or Credit Card.

If the program is successful, recognition will be given to HOA at the World Shoot to help promote the
“After 5:00” Skeet Championships for 2025.

If you have any questions, please contact:
Jessica Wolfe
210-254-1535
jwolfe@nssa-nsca.com


https://iskeet.org/helpdesk/
https://iskeet.org/ihelp

